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3 September 2021 

 

 

Dear Public Works Committee 

RE: Inquiry into the Granting of Contract Number OoS17/18-021 by the Office of Sport 

 

Thank you very much for undertaking this inquiry. 

I wish to focus on an ATO Regulated Self-Managed Superannuation Fund: the Barrie Smith 
Motorsport Super Fund ABN 74 051 927 518, that was first opened in 2000. 

I would like the Public Works Committee to thoroughly enquire whether any of the board, CEO or 
members of Equestrian NSW ever contributed either directly or indirectly towards that super fund, 
between 2000 and now. 

Thank you in advance for considering my submission today. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Grant Mistler 




